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.LOYD H. JOHNSON, P.E. 
COUNTY ENGINEER 

OFFICE OF 

SKAGIT COUNTY ENGINEER 
P. O. BOX 396 

MOUNT VERNON. WASHINGTON 98273 

206 - 336-6147 

January 25, 1978 

Dear Commissioners and Board Members: 

JACK C. RAFTER, P.E. 
ASSISTANT COUNTY ENGINEER 

We are calling a meeting of all the Dike and Drainage District Commissioners 
and the Skagit Conservation District Board Members at '1:30 P.M. on February 
8, 1978, in the New Skagit County Administration Building, Conference Room 
I A'. 

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the Corps of Engineer's Lower Levee 
Project that is now being designed for construction in the near future. I 
am sure that all the commissioners and board members would like to hear the 
latest plans for the Lower Levee Project and participate through a committee 
of their choice. 

Mr. Raymond Skrinde, recently retired Corp of Engineer personnel and Mr. Vern 
Cook, Design Engineer - Corp of Engineers, will hopefully be in attendance to 
answer some of the pertinent questions that you people may have regarding the 
project. 

It has been suggested by Mr. Peter Walker, Dike District #12, that the Skagit 
County Flood Control Council comprised of the local diking and drainage districts 
be reactivated. 

We hope that this meeting will be helpful and informative to all parties con­
cerned and that your district will be able to be in attendance. 
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Respectfully, 

LLOYD H. JOHNSON, P.E. 
Skagit County Engineer 
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